From: Melissa Mariani [mailto:marianimelissa@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 9, 2018 2:40 PM
To: Angela Rhone <arhone@fau.edu>; Peggy Goldstein <pgoldste@fau.edu>; Yash Bhagwanji <ybhagwan@fau.edu>; Michael Hall <mhall61@fau.edu>; Cristobal Salinas <salinasc@fau.edu>; Melissa Mariani <mmarian5@fau.edu>; Katie Miller <millerk@fau.edu>
Cc: Angela Rhone <arhone@fau.edu>
Subject: Re: New Course Proposal

Approved. There is no conflict from Counselor Education. 

Thank you,
Melissa 


Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone
On Monday, April 9, 2018, 2:35 PM, Angela Rhone <arhone@fau.edu> wrote:
Please note new course proposal and return ASAP!

Regards,
Angela Rhone
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